
Aloha, 
 This holiday season, Street Bikers United Hawaii, is proud to host the 42nd Annual 
SBUHI TOY RUN PARADE 2016.  In order to continue this event, we need your financial 
support.  This annual motorcycle parade, through Waikiki, collects thousands of donated 
toys from Hawaii’s motorcycle community and others to provide economically challenged 
children with Christmas gifts. 
  
Throughout the past 41 years, Street Bikers United Hawaii volunteers have worked end/
less hours to support this event. This year, it has become evident that additional funding 
sources are necessary to keep this benevolent event afloat.   
 
SBU needs your generous donations to assist with the Toy Parade Costs, which increase 
annually and are now over $12,000, as well as donations for the Hawai’i Keiki and their 
families in need, Hawai’i Veteran’s, the homeless and other philanthropic causes SBU par/
ticipates in throughout the year.  
  
On Sunday, December 4, 2016, motorcycle enthusiasts from Oahu, neighboring islands, 
mainland USA, Japan, England, Australia and others from around the globe will ride from 
Ala Moana Park to Waikiki Shell parking Lot to donate thousands of toys to the United 
States Marine Corps' Toys For Tots program.   
  
Please give generously.  Many of our island children are depending on this event to receive 
a gift at this special time of year.  All donations are tax deductible.  Please make checks 
payable to:  “The Toy Parade Inc” and mail it to: SBUHI, P.O. Box 5003, Kaneohe, HI  
96744.  Please write “The Toy Parade Inc” on the bottom of your check. If you or your com/
pany would like to participate in this “Legacy” parade, please contact Ray Pagan at 282/
6419 for details. 

Mahalo for your generosity, 
Ray Pagan 

State Treasurer SBUHI 
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